
 

Our File: EA1415-01 
 
 
 
June 26, 2015 
Note to File 
 
EA1415-01 
Prairie Creek All Season Road Project, Canadian Zinc Corporation (CanZinc) 
 
To: Distribution List  
 
Re: Work Plan  
 
 
The Review Board received CanZinc’s Developer’s Assessment Report (DAR) for the proposed all 
season road and airstrip project on April 23, 2015.  On May 22nd, 2015, the Review Board released its 
Adequacy Review of the DAR.  The Adequacy Review requires CanZinc to submit additional 
information to progress to the information request stage.   
 
A work plan1 outlining the anticipated dates for key steps was issued on May 7th, 2015.  The work plan 
stated information requests by parties would be due July 9th, 2015.  This date will not be adhered to 
since the Adequacy Review response from CanZinc has not been submitted yet.  Once CanZinc submits 
its response the Review Board will issue an updated work plan.   
 
 
If you have any questions the contact for the Project is: 
 
 
Sachi De Souza 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
Ph: (867) 766-7054 
Fx: (867) 766-7074 
sdesouza@reviewboard.ca 
 

                                                             
1 http://www.reviewboard.ca/upload/project_document/EA1415-01_Work_Plan_7May2015.PDF  

http://www.reviewboard.ca/upload/project_document/EA1415-01_Work_Plan_7May2015.PDF

